
From: Trotta, Jacqueline
To: "Mike Bender"
Subject: RE: South Lift Station Force Main Upgrade Quarterly Report
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2014 1:58:00 PM

Mike,
 
I received the report.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
 
 
 

From: Mike Bender [mailto:mbender@bentonvillear.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 1:49 PM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline
Cc: Mike Roberts
Subject: South Lift Station Force Main Upgrade Quarterly Report
 
Jacqueline,
 
Please find attached a quarterly update for the South Lift Station Force Main Upgrade project.  We
are a little behind schedule due to easement acquisition taking a little long, but are still moving
forward.  I will be out of the office next week, but will be back Monday, July 7 if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike Bender, PE
Public Works Director
City of Bentonville
305 SW A Street, Bentonville, Arkansas  72712
Phone:  479-271-6720    Fax:  479-271-6807
E-mail:  mbender@bentonvillear.com
 
 
Information in this message may be privileged or confidential.  Information is intended for the sole
use of the addressee.  No consent is given for unauthorized viewing or distribution.
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